
From: "Mochrie, Paul" 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 2024-06-05 8:40:31 AM
Subject: M&C Invitation: Water Street Pedestrian Pilot (Thursday, July 4)

Dear Mayor and Council,
 
We are pleased to invite you to a media event launching the Water Street Pedestrian Zone Pilot. This media event will
take place in Gastown on Thursday, July 4, 2024.
 
We acknowledge that some of you may be attending another event at this time.
 
Date:                   Thursday, July 4
Time:                   10 am to 11 am           
Location:            Maple Tree Square
 
This media event will be an opportunity to celebrate the launch of the Water Street Pedestrian Zone Pilot, share 
information about the pilot and to answer questions from media. Additional event details will be provided at a future 
date.
 
Please RSVP to Krystyna Domes at: krystyna.domes@vancouver.ca
 
Note: This is an outdoor event that will run rain or shine.  
 
Learn more about the upcoming pedestrian zone at vancouver.ca/gastown.
 
Best,
Paul
 
Paul Mochrie (he/him)
City Manager
City of Vancouver

 

 

 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), 
Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
 
 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUV R 
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